
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

Ancaster Church of England Primary School  

Headteacher’s July Message 

Welcome to the July message from Ancaster Church of England Primary School. It is a very 

exciting time here in school as we begin to prepare for the coming academic year. We have been 

very busy using the children’s ideas to begin establishing the names for the new classes and of 

course, the preparation for the building work, as well as our own internal refurbishments which are 

well underway…the school has never felt so alive. Thank you for all of your continued support. The 

school works best when the comminity work together to become truly connected. I feel that this is 

what we have here at Ancaster and that makes me incredibly proud. 

 

May I draw your attention to our Summer Fayre, which will be held on the afternoon of Friday 10th 

July (1pm-4pm). This will be our best yet and there will be plenty to celebrate (we just hope that 

the sun makes an appearance and joins us for the day). In addition to the sun, we would love for you 

to join us and help reinforce the connected community that we continuously strive for.  

 

There are some requests that we have asked our school families for and we’d like to extend them 

further. If you are able to help, we would be most appreciative:  

 We will be running the hugely popular ‘Wine or Water’ stall again. Any donations of empty 

screw top wine bottles (or full ones with any tops), would be greatly received. Please send 

these straight to the school office. 

 

 Should anyone have any empty gift bags that they are willing to donate, these too will be 

happily accepted. 

 

 We will be holding a cake stall and would love to provide a wide variety of cakes. If you are 

willing to donate cakes (home-made or shop bought), please can these be sent to the office 

on the morning of the 10th July. 

 

 There are still pitches available if you wish to run a stall. These are charged at £10 per stall 

and this year we welcome Car Booters too. A car boot pitch is £5. Please see Mrs Beard in 

the school office to book your place. 

 

We continue to have expressions of interest from parents living within the village, and beyond, 

enquiring about places for September for their children and places continue to fill up fast. If you 

feel that you would like more information about potentially sending your child to our school, you are 

more than welcome to contact Mrs Beard in the school office on 01400 230871. We would love to 

arrange a visit to discuss this further. 

 

For more information about the latest happenings in and around school, please log onto 

www.ancasterprimary.org,uk for more information.I hope you have an enjoyable month of June. 

Best Wishes, Mr Sam Eden (Headteacher) 

http://www.ancasterprimary.org,uk/

